
REACH STATEMENT

Dear Customer

We are aware of the REACH Regulation EC 1907/2006 that came into force Jun 2007. Elder 
Engineering (Herts) Ltd can confirm that we intend to fulfil the REACH requirements, within the 
set period.

Elder Engineering (Herts) Ltd can assure you that we are following the REACH regulation and as 
downstream users, have requested the required information from our suppliers as appropriate.
However we would also like to advise that all of our Plastic Rod, Sheet, Plate, Extrusions, 
Mouldings and Finished parts products are defined as Polymers according to the REACH definition 
(art. 3.5) and are therefore exempt from registration.

The Polymers we used to date do not contain any dangerous substances and preparations 
according to EC legislation.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Worsley
General Manager


